Warwick Free Public Library FYO9 Report

Circulation

Books 4,119
Magazines 608
Audio 502
Video 2,652
Misc 437
Total 8,318

The Board of Trustees and many library patrons joined to thank Lonsdale Hickler for her 18
years of service to the Library. Lonsdale was instrumental in the addition and renovation
project of the Library that provides us with our beautiful Library today,

Also a thanks to Ed Lemon for providing the Library with a fine web page.

The Bookmobile will continue to visit for FY 10. This is one of the invaluable services of the
Western Regional Library System.

Warwick now participates in patron placed holds and also provides books from our library to
others. We have been the recipient of this service for many years and we are glad to be able to
reciprocate.

The Library received We the People Bookshelf, a fine collection of books from NEH and ALA to
supplement the Picturing America grant that was received last year.

Bill Lyman replaced a section of gutter over the front entrance, helping to stem some of the
flow of water off the roof.
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